
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/29/2012 6:09:41 PM
To: Florio, Michel Peter (MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Bad news all around........

Well Mike. You just made my job a lot tougher. The good news is that if you issue a decision for us similar to 
the Edison GRC, I will be forced into retirement by PG&E.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Nov 29, 2012, at 5:50 PM, "Florio, Michel Peter" <MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> Just heard that I'm being assigned to your GRC! I did NOT ask for this!! Fortunately for all concerned, we 
have a good experienced ALJ in Tom Pulsifer, but I'm not sure that makes up for the AC. Can't you protest or 
something??? At least the timing bar has been set very low .... Cheers, Mike
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